
From: Cyndi Karp <cyndikarp@peak.org> 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 7:08 PM 
 
To: JWMED Exhibits <jwmed.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
 
Subject: HB 2992 A Support Criminal Records Checks for Schools 

 
 
 
 
Dear Joint Committee on Ways and Means SubCommittee on Education, 
  
Please support HB 2992 A, relating to Criminal Records Checks for Schools 
Volunteers.  It is a "No Brainer" to Pass this Bill to Protect School Children. 
  
Thank you for your full support for HB 2992 A. 
  
Cyndi Karp 
Education Advocate 
Waldport, Oregon 
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